
2025 Lawyers Professional

Responsibility Seminar 

Protecting the Public ∙ Strengthening the Profession 

Wilder Center & Via Webinar Friday, October 3, 2025  
8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  451 Lexington Parkway North 

St. Paul, MN 55104 

SAVE THE DATE!

More information coming soon.  
This event will be in person at the Wilder Foundation in St. Paul and will also be available 

via webcast. 


